
 
 

 

 
 
17 December 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer of a Year 11 student, 
 
A batch of tests have arrived at school for Year 11 students. They can be collected from the 
school office on Monday between 10am and 12 noon.  These tests are to be used near the 
end of the holiday to ensure that our year 11s are covid-free and are safe to come back to 
school. Of course, it is not compulsory for your child to collect one, but it would certainly help 
us to run the school safely if as many Year 11 students as possible took tests. Anyone who 
is self-isolating should not come into school. 
 
There is a practical example of how to do the self- swabbing. It is only two minutes and very 
accessible and explains what you need to do: https://youtu.be/9WayjX6vCdk 
 
Please read this carefully: 
 
Tests CANNOT be posted, even though there is an address label on the boxes. This 
completed test should be dropped off at a testing centre between 31st December and 2 
January. The list of centres that you can use is below. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ian Wilson 
Headteacher 
 
 

https://youtu.be/9WayjX6vCdk
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